VMRC will be making staff available in our regional field offices to assist with mandatory

commercial harvest online reporting. Staff will be available BY APPOINTMENT ONLY at the
following locations and days:

You can set an appointment by:
e Calling 757-247-2241
e E-mail us at mhr@mrc.virginia.qgov_(Subject line “MHR Appointment Request”)
e In-person assistance is by appointment only (24 hour notice).
e You will need to bring your own device to the appointment (Smart phone, Laptop, tablet)

Availability and Schedule:

e Northern Area MPO Office:

o First Friday of Every Month (by appointment only ask for Nancy)
o 5366 Jessie Dupont Memorial Highway, Heathsville, VA 22473

e Middle Area MPO Office:
o First Tuesday of Every Month (by appointment only ask for Melanie)

o 6097 George Washington Highway, Towne and Country Shopping Center
Gloucester, VA 23061

e Southern Area Main Office:
o Normal business hours Monday — Friday (by appointment only)

380 Fenwick Road, Bldg 96, Fort, Monroe, VA 23651
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